
The City of American Canyon issued a Draft EIR for the Giovannoni Logistics Center for public 
review on Friday, May 20, 2022. The Draft EIR was distributed to public agencies and 
interested parties for public review pursuant to the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) 
starting a 45-day public comment period set to conclude on July 5, 2022. 

The City is providing an updated Appendix A (NOP comment letters) and an updated Appendix 
C (additional supporting biological resource studies), and is extending the public comment 
period by 15 days to July 20, 2022, to allow public agencies and interested parties a total of 62 
days to review and submit comments on the Draft EIR. 
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